From: Judith Tierney

Date: Saturday, 24 June 200612:29 PM

To: Annette Bastaja Annette.Bastaia 2ovhouse.ald.2ov.au Subject: I HAVE ALMOST NOTHING LEFT

Dear Annette Bastaja,

Thank you so much for your most welcomed response.

Since my last request for help from Her Excellency Ms Quentin Bryce, AC Governor of Queensland.

I have corresponded with the QLD PREMIER Mr. Beattie, QLD police minister Judy Spence and numerous Senators without any response, from any of these public servants.

So I forwarded by registered mail numerous documentation to the Leader of the opposition Lawrence Springborg. Who upon receiving my registered documents returned them to me.

Stating "You have raised these allegations with the appropriate authorities who are the persons with the responsibility to investigate these matters you can only await the outcome of those investigations.

I can only recommend to you that you continue to maintain close contact with your personal medical advisers or the Queensland Public Hospital System.

Considering the lack of any response from any of the above excluding Mr. Springborg I am even more desperate now my carer my wife has had a nervous breakdown because of the position she is in.

This may not be following protocol but I am not going to let protocol destroy what little is left of my family.

[Curator of tutela]

Most sincerely

, Jim Tierney

